
July 28, 2016 

Re:  FM translator W281AC 

Mr. Mark Vogelzang 
President and CEO 
Maine Public Broadcasting Corporation 
1450 Lisbon Street 
Lewiston, Maine 04240 

Dear Mr. Vogelzang: 

On behalf of University of Maine System, licensee of translator W281AC, I hereby 
provide its consent, pursuant to Section 73.3517(a) of the FCC rules, to Maine Public 
Broadcasting Corporation (MPBC) filing a contingent modification application for the 
station facilities.  This consent is granted in view of the fact that we are planning to 
consummate the assignment of the station license to MPBC as authorized by the FCC 
in FCC File No. BALFT-20160520AAT. 

By: _______________________________ 

Printed: ____________________________ 

Title:  ______________________________ 

Richard Thompson

CIO


